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MIP is extremely pleased to announce the appointment of Nicole Grubich to the position of 
Vice President, US Business Unit, effective June 1st, 2022.  
 
Nicole comes to MIP from West Michigan Shared Hospital Laundry, located in Grand Rapids, MI, 
USA, where she has served as the President and Executive Director for nine years. She holds a 
B.Sc. from Western Michigan University and is a Certified Laundry and Linen Manager (CLLM), 
as well as a Registered Laundry and Linen Director (RLLD).  
 
She currently sits on the Board of Directors for the Association for Linen Management (ALM), 
International Association of Healthcare Textile Managers (IAHTM) and American Reusable 
Textile Association (ARTA). Nicole has also previously served as a board member of the 
Healthcare Laundry Accreditation Council (HLAC).  
 
With twenty-three years in the laundry industry, Nicole brings a wealth of experience to her 
new role. She is a seasoned industry executive with comprehensive knowledge and extensive 
experience in team building, networking, leadership, client relations, sales, strategic planning, 
laundry operations, employee development, and linen management.   
 
MIP welcomes Nicole with her refreshing new ideas and an energy that will help us build on 
Mark Mann’s legacy. 

 
 


